
Treasure Coast Chorale Practical Details 

Dues are $60.00/year, payable in September. 

Please wear your name tag. (First name tag is provided free, replacements are $10.00.) 

“Auditions” are required of new members with Dr. Carter after rehearsals.  

Rehearsals are Monday nights starting at 7:00 PM sharp – 8:30 PM. 
	 About four weeks out from the concert, rehearsals will run until 9:00 PM.  
	 Dr. Carter will make the decision as to when late rehearsals start. 

Sit in your section wherever you like but be willing to change seats, especially for performances. 

Members provide their own black folder for concert use. Use pencil only when marking your music. 

Please sign in at the door for each rehearsal. 

Unless approved by Dr. Carter, three unexcused absences will result in not performing in the concert. 

If you are missing music, see the music librarian (Nancy Lesslie) before or after rehearsal. Please don't 
ask for music during the rehearsal – just look on with someone for the moment. 

Dress Rehearsal – typically the Saturday before the concert from 12-3. You do not need to dress. 
Listen for details during normal rehearsal times. 

The concert “call” (time to show up) is usually about 2 hours before actual concert time. Listen for 
details during normal rehearsal times. Come dressed and ready to sing. Rehearsal room will be open 
between rehearsal and concert for eating and relaxing. Personal items (keys, purse, etc.) should be left 
in your car or the rehearsal room which will be locked. 

The music librarian will announce what to do with music after a concert. 
	 (Keep until next rehearsal or put in collection box she provides). 

The TCC Board is a volunteer group that meets monthly to work with Dr. Carter in producing the best 
possible concerts.  If you have comments, questions, or concerns, please contact a board member.

(Currently: Harriet Yemm, President, Charlie Winters, Sue Rupert,  
Jim Aldendorf, Nancy Lesslie, Susan Williams, Janine Puttick) 

There are typically two “run-outs” in December – to Vista Royale and to Indian River Estates. These 
are additional rehearsals and concerts held on a week-night. Information and directions to each location 
are distributed during rehearsals to any member who wants to participate. Attendance is encouraged but 
not required. Dress is usually black slacks with festive holiday top of your choice. 

Advertising - In order to keep choral dues low, we encourage all members to solicit advertisers in the 
program. Details are provided during rehearsal time. 
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